James Russell

From: Antoinette Pancaro

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 12:00 PM

To: James Russell

Subject: FW: Board of Finance July 18, 2018 Mtg Cancellation
Importance: High

From: Antoinette Pancaro

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 11:59 AM

To: BoF Members <bofmembers@northstoningtonct.gov>
Subject: FW: Board of Finance July 18, 2018 Mtg Cancellation
Importance: High

From: Spring, Dan <springd @stifel.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 17,2018 11:53 AM

To: Antoinette Pancaro <APancaro@northstoningtonct.gov>
Subject: re: BOF meeting

Importance: High

Good Morning, Please post and notify all of BOF members that the scheduled meeting for tomorrow evening at 7:00pm
is cancelled. There is no pending business and the close outs for the past fiscal year are pending. Thank you, Dan Spring

Daniel S. Spring, AAMS®

First Vice President/Investments
Branch Manager

Stifel

125 Eugene O’Neill Dr Suite 310
New London, CT 06320

(860) 440-3373 Phone

(800) 297-5508 Toll Free

(860) 440-3468 Fax



